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University of Lincoln Students’ Union 

Teaching Excellence Framework Stance 

 

We, the Students’ Union, believe that the teaching quality at the University of 

Lincoln should be of equal importance as research, and that the Teaching 

Excellence Framework may be a way to achieve this. As such, we urge the University 

of Lincoln to provide support for lecturers to enable them to provide excellent 

teaching across the board, and we are committed to supporting the University to 

achieve this. We cannot and do not however agree with any rise in tuition fees.  

The Students’ Union does not support any sabotage or boycott of the National 

Student Survey (NSS) as an active demonstration against the Teaching Excellence 

Framework. We understand the importance of the NSS to the continuous 

enhancement of the student experience, and as a result, we remain fully supportive 

of it, as the University and Students’ Union continue to work in partnership to 

improve the student experience at the University of Lincoln. We remain adamant in 

our determination to get the best outcomes from the NSS for our students.  

 


